
TO:    Honorable Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM:   Tim Malchow, Ambulance Director 

 

SUBJECT:   Hire Shari Sheryak 

 

DATE:   April 4, 2016 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

On January 19, 2016 the City of Cannon Falls approved an agreement between the Cannon Falls 

Ambulance Service and Mayo Clinic Health Systems – Cannon Falls to offer a community 

paramedic program.  MCHS-CF has developed a procedure to refer patients to the Cannon Falls 

Ambulance to have a community paramedic come out to their home and provide medical 

treatment.  Cannon Falls Ambulance will report their findings to MCHS-CF. 

 

Shari (Hanson) Sheryak currently works for the ambulance as a paid on call employee.  She is 

certified as a community paramedic and has been involved with setting up the community 

paramedic program.  With the City moving forward with the community paramedic program we 

need to hire Shari Sheryak for a part time position with the ambulance service. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Request a motion for to hire Shari Sheryak for part time community paramedic work at pay 

grade 9, step 6 plus she will receive approved premium pay for community paramedics. 


